
Fall 2022

Construction is 
Underway

Community volunteers have been 
busy over the last many months 
planning and preparing for the 

build of the new 
Lobster Interpretive & Marine Life Centre, 
located at the Arisaig Wharf. The cement slab 
was poured the week of September 19th and 
the Centre is expected to open in 2023. Be sure 
to check it out as construction continues!


Additional information on the Lobster 
Interpretive & Marine Life Centre:
https://porthawkesburyreporter.com/arisaig-
interpretive-centre-to-act-as-tourism-draw/
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Check Out Our 
NEW Website


Our new and 
improved Arisaig 
Community 
Development 
Association website is 
now live! Be sure to 
check it out:


ArisaigNovaScotia.com


Upcoming 
Events


ATV Rally 
Saturday, Oct 15th


ACT-A Hikes 
Sunday, Nov 6 -  
Snow Moon Loop


Sunday, Nov 20- 
Eigg Man Loop 


Hike-a-thon,  
end of Oct 
** Details to follow


Presentation of a grant from Warden Owen McCarron and 
Mary MacLellan, Councillor, District 1, on behalf of the 
Municipality of the County of Antigonish to Kate Bechler, 
Chair of the Arisaig Community Development Association.
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Eigg Mountain Trails 
Association is hosting their 
annual rally/fund raiser on 
October 15th


Check out their Facebook 
page or contact 
eiggmountain@gmail.com for 
additional information


Arisaig Community Trails 
Association upcoming hikes


The Arisaig Community Trails Association (ACT-A) 
has upcoming hikes planned as part of the Hike NS 
fall series. They will be November 6th (Snow 
Moon Loop) and November 20th (Eiggman Loop). 
Start time is 1 pm and participants are asked to 
pre-register via Sporthub.


For additional info :  
Highland - Fall Guided Walks & Hikes 2022 
(hikenovascotia.ca)

Learn to Play Bridge

Bernadette Lancaster, who previously hosted 
classes for beginners interested in learning to play 
bridge, is willing to come and do so again. 


Anyone interested in taking part in this learning 
opportunity are asked to please contact:

 

Emily Ross (902)870-1155
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Interested in Joining 
Our Mailing List?


The ACDA’s Community 
Contacts list is used for keeping 
residents informed of upcoming 
events and topics of interest. We 
do not share email addresses 
with others. You can withdraw at 
any time. 


Join the email list by contacting:


ACDA.communications@gmail.com
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